
Dear Naples Reserve Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. For those who were unable to attend last night’s 

Special Members Meeting, we’d like to share the results of the Kitchen/Tiki Project vote. 

First and foremost, thank you to everyone for the incredible turnout! We had a record 

number of residents participating, with a total of 840 votes cast. 

We’d also like to extend a huge thank you to the volunteers who dedicated their time to 

verify and count the votes. Your efforts were invaluable to making this process a success. 

Special thanks to: Debbie Godfrey, Judy Dippert, Joseph Eichhorn, Alan Mayberry, Bob 

White, Sally Pustai, Frank Crudo, Claudia Woods, Mike Passaretti, Debbie Bonavita, Al 

Bonavita, Steve Brown, Susie Meyers, Ron Meyers, James Lapke, Matt Guzzo, Pat 

Holmes, Denise Ricci, Susan Costenbader, Linda Gangeri, Tony Limauro, Ann Roca, 

Pam Carretto, Dana Conway, Lisa Brickner, Donna Savell, and Joe Plower. 

Vote Results 

Kitchen Project 

 In Favor: 644 

 Against: 196 

 Percentage Needed to Pass: 67% 

 Percentage in Favor: 76.67% (PASSED) 

Tiki Project 

 In Favor: 572 

 Against: 265 

 Percentage Needed to Pass: 67% 

 Percentage in Favor: 68.34% (PASSED) 

Tiki Options 

 Option 1 (Remodel Current Tiki): 171 

 Option 2 (Expanded Version): 407 (WINNER) 

More information on the next steps and funding details will be shared soon. In the 

meantime, please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions. 

Thank you, and enjoy the rest of your week! 

Warm regards, 

 

Naples Reserve Management Team 


